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APPENDIX 2: Christ Church Brampton Financial Details 
 

• Our fiscal year is July 1 – June 30 
 

• Below are our 2nd quarter financial results representing the half-way point of our fiscal year that 
runs from July 1 to June 30 of each year.   Our financial position is always closely monitored, and 
we share it with the Parish on a regular basis. 

 

• At the Annual Meeting of Vestry in October, we passed a deficit budget of close to $10,000, 
confident that we had enough in savings to cover this amount but we don’t want to deplete our 
savings ~ this remains a challenge for us. 

 

• We have had a decline in our Pre-Authorized Remittance (“PAR”) because of parishioners 
relocating or dying.  We did, however, realize a year over year increase in Christmas offerings 
which are reflected in General Funds which minimized the decline. 

 
• Our total salaries and benefits costs were up year over year because of having an Associate 

Priest during the current reporting period. In November, we removed a paid position (Associate 
Priest), so Salary and benefits costs will be reduced for the balance of the fiscal year. 

 

• We are in a strong financial position with well cared for property and funds with positive 
balances, because of very generous people in the past.  As of June 30th, 2023, the balance in 
each of the funds is: 

 

1. Future Ministry: $28,460 
 

2. Heritage Fund: $177,178 
 

3. Consolidated Trust: $414,644 (can only be used for a rectory) 
 

4. General Fund: $168,363 
 

• While PAR is down, Electronic payments are up – in FY2023, we received $294k, however there 
was a large anonymous donation which was unexpected that helped drive up YOY  Electronic 
givings. 
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Below is a chart that shows a trend in our offertory – how many givers and the amounts they give. 
 

• Our top 96 givers donate $1001 dollars or more, with 11 giving over $5001 per year 
 

• Our total envelope subscribers have decreased, but total donated is higher with the average gift 
(in 2023) at $1531 per year 

 
• Our PAR Subscribers have also declined (due to death or relocation) from 2018 – 2023 with a 

17% decline. Average donation (in 2023) per year was $1,897 per year. 
 

• Our highest average in offerings happened as we came out of COVID – in 2021 and 
2022 – with average donation $1762 across the two years. This is above the Diocesan 
average. 

 

 
 
 
 

• Below is our Vestry update for 2024 – we have adjusted our expenditures and are not 
projecting a deficit. 
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